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MEMORANDUM FOR 
 MARVIN WATSON 
 
 
 
 
You asked me to check on the status of Ezra Weiss 
as a result of your call from Congressman Emanuel 
Celler.  Weiss at one time was considered for the 
Regional Director post of S.E.C. in New York City.  
He indicated his interest in employment in 
Washington rather than New York City. 
 
As a result, Ezra Weiss will be joining the 
Securities and Exchange Commission in January as 
Assistant Chief Counsel of the Division of Trading 
and Markets. 
 
 
 
    Doug Nobles 


